GLERL External Science Review Stakeholder Session
November 17, Wednesday Afternoon 4:00–5:00 p.m. Lake Superior Hall
We thank you in advance for your input.  This session is closed to GLERL personnel, and is an opportunity for you to share candidly with the GLERL external review team. Your input will help us to gauge the effectiveness of our collaborative research and our research products and services.

The ultimate test of our success is whether or not our research is making a difference to the American people and contributing to the improvement of our environment. 

1. Provide a short paragraph that summarizes you and your organization, and the connections you have with GLERL. 
2. Please list or describe your collaborative research with GLERL and/or the GLERL products and services you use, that you find to be significant or for any reason would like to make the reviewers to be aware of. How do they contribute to the mission of your organization?
3. Summarize why, in your opinion, these are important. Is GLERL making a difference?  Why does GLERL matter to people in everyday life?  What is the potential to impact stakeholders, to affect public policy, or to impact public opinion?
4. What new products would be useful in your opinion? How can GLERL improve upon the effectiveness of its research collaborations, products and services?
